
PRICE CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Pharmaceutical Disposal Drop Box 

 
 

 
 

Thanks to a generous donation by the Carbon County 
Green Team, the Price City Police Department is able to 
provide a pharmaceutical disposal drop off box. 
 
The drop box is located in the lobby of our building at 910 
North 700 East.  The lobby is open 8 am to 5 pm, Monday 
through Friday, excluding holidays. 
 
Any expired or unneeded medications or prescriptions 
are accepted for disposal.  Please do not dispose of 
needles or sharps in this box. 
 
The drop box is intended for private citizens only – we 
request that medical professionals not use the box at this 
time. 
 
By using the drop box you will eliminate the danger of a 

child or visitor gaining access to them.  It will also help to keep our streams and waterways free 
of pharmaceutical contaminants. 


